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To the Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
Do not support H 5436 in any way, whether in its original or modified form. Also, do not support any of the other 
recently proposed gun control legislation which would restrict the 2nd Amendment rights of gun owners and of the 
citizens of this State in general. These are unconstitutional attacks upon the liberties and freedoms of the people of 
Rhode Island, and are a betrayal of the people of this State. Please vote against these proposed bills and do not allow 
them to proceed to a vote in the House. 
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Gairad DeCastro
  

Owner & Lead Designer 
 

Premier Gunite Pools 
By Stone Edge Design 
Office: 401.682.2959 
Gairad@PremierGunitePools.com  
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